Totowa Borough Public Schools

MEMORIAL SCHOOL

"Where Little People Learn Big Things" 294 Totowa Road, Totowa, NJ 07512

Phone: 973-956-0010 Fax: 973-553-2258 E-Mail: totowacompel@yahoo.com

www.totowa.k12.nj.us

Joseph Compel Principal

Patricia Capitelli Superintendent of Schools



May 1, 2017

Dear Second Grade Parents,

Your children are doing such a wonderful job preparing for their upcoming spring concert. Just a reminder that the concert is scheduled for Friday, May 12th at 1:30pm. The concert will take place in the auditorium at Memorial School.

The attire for students is as follows:

Girls - Spring dress or dark bottoms and a white top (no t-shirts)

Boys – Dark bottoms and white collared button shirt (no t-shirts)

If you have any questions, feel free to e-mail me at $\underline{totowasrodriguez@yahoo.com}$. I'm looking forward to meeting you!

Sincerely,

Steve Rodriguez

Music Teacher